
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporting Churches, 

 

Greetings from Cartagena, Spain! We're excited to share what the Lord has been doing through 

our ministry since we launched our mission work in November 2023. 

 

God has blessed us with a core group of faithful attendees whom we're discipling in His Word. 

We continue making improvements to our building, creating a welcoming environment for 

worship and fellowship. 

 

Our community outreach in Barrio San Gines has opened doors for Gospel conversations. We're 

preparing to offer free English classes on Saturdays as another avenue to build relationships 

and share Christ. 

 

Please pray for: 

• Our English class ministry launching soon 

• Growth of our core group spiritually and numerically 

• Wisdom as we develop local leadership 

• Language proficiency for our entire family 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support that make this work possible. 

 

 

For the harvest, 

 

 

 

Jimmie (J.D.) Young 

Missionary to Spain 

 


